
Deanna Wallace
AAO Executive Director

This month, I’m happy to give you an update on one of our 
shining stars, Margaret. She’s really growing up, and becoming 
a lovely young girl. I can’t believe it has already been 5 years 
since she came to live at the Children’s Center! She’s 10 years old 
now, and in the 4th grade. Margaret has been through a lot in 
her young life, but she continues to make wonderful progress. 
Her teacher says that Margaret struggles a bit in school, but that 
she is making a real e�ort to get good grades. In the home, our 
child care sta� say that Margaret is very helpful, caring, and she 
even likes to do household chores! Typically, she loves to watch 
movies and play balance-ball with her friends. Her personality is 
very warm and friendly, and she gets along well with others. 
She’s just an overall lovely girl! 
 
We are so proud of Margaret and her progress. She’s just one of 
so many other kids in our care who need your support. Will you 
please help? Your support makes all the di�erence! We appreci-
ate YOU!

Allison Barnett (right, in photo), of Patina Gallery (www.patina-
gallery.com) in Santa Fe, NM, held her belated Bat Mitzvah, and used this 
special occasion to raise funds for the children in Sierra Leone. We are so 
thrilled to have her support – and her e�orts raised over $5000! Her 
friend, Ziva Gunther (left, in photo), also celebrated her belated Bat 
Mitzvah and joined in raising funds too!  Thanks so much, Allison and Ziva!
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Thanks to our �rst time donors in January & February 2017:
Barbara Gage  -  Bo Keppel  -  Brian Cosgrove  -  Elizabeth Zuschlag  -  Janie Chodosh  -  Jocelyn Montoya  -  Karen Kolbert

Kate Eaton  -  Letitia Quinn  -  Lisa Rohleder  -  Margot Heiligman  -  Meredith Fredericks  -  Narrative Arts Coaching  -  Peter Ogilvie
Phil & Barbara Roth  -  Robert Dean  -  Ron Duncan Hart  -  Stacy Lytle  -  Steve & Karen Berkowitz  -  Susan Beckerman

Thanks to those who gave over $500 in January & February 2017:
Ann Gri�th Ash  -  Kim & Ron St. Clair  -  Melanie Brown Maddux  -  TeamTrio

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!


